
MYSTIC RIVER MAGNET SCHOOL Newsletter- November 22, 2022 

Dear Mystic River Magnet School Families, 
 

Just as a reminder to please make sure you have an account set up on the parent portal.  To view 

your student's report card this year, you will need to access the Parent Portal.   In addition, we need 

to make sure all families are completing the impact aide form.  As a military community, Groton 

Public Schools receive annual Impact Aid grants from the Federal Department of Education, which 

is a significant portion of our budget and contributes to enriching the educational opportunities of 

all our students.    

Lastly, the first term report cards will be available to parents to view on December 9 in the parent 

Portal.    

 

For directions on creating a parent account and accessing report cards, please visit this link:  

https://www.grotonschools.org/parent-and-students/powerschool 

 

To complete the Impact Aid form:   

• Log in to the PowerSchool Parent Portal in a web browser or mobile app on or after 
September 30, 2022. 

• Complete the 2022-2023 Federal Impact Aid Verification Form located on the Forms 
page.  

o In the Mobile App tap More in the lower right-hand corner and tap on forms to 
see the Federal Impact Aid Verification form.  

Outdoor Recess:  As a reminder, it will be important to make sure students come to school ready 

for outdoor recess.  We will be heading outside if the temperature/windchill does not dip below 20 

degrees.   

 
Important Dates:   

• November 23, 24, 25- No School- Thanksgiving Recess  

• December 13, 2022- TLI- Early Release Day for Students  

• December 21, 2022- PTO Meeting- In the MRMS Library- 6:00 p.m.  

• December 23, 2022- Early Release Day  

• December 26- January 2- NO School- Winter Holiday Recess/New Year’s Day 

Have a great break,  
 
Steve Wheeler, Principal, Mystic River Magnet School 



 


